
Super International Potluck March 31st 

 
Thanks to the over 40 people who enjoyed Steller’s first International Potluck! 

 	
  
	
  
	
  
ready	
  for	
  us	
  to	
  enjoy	
  our	
  meal	
  together!	
  
	
  

Special thanks to Pat, Seta, Lori, 
Parker and Ethan for all the help 
getting things put together! 
 
We had all kinds of dishes and it 
was wonderful to see so many 
students and families attend!  
If you have ideas for growing 
community – try it!  Talk to 
Principal Reed. 


